

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Telephone:

270.745.4346

Facsimile:

270.745.4492

August 25, 2015

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ms. Sue Lynn McDaniel, Associate Professor, Library Special Collections

Mr. Lee D. Emanuel, Associate Professor, School of University Studies

FROM:

Gary A. Ransdell (

SUBJECT:

Appointment to the University Athletics Committee

Your respective Deans (Libraries and University College) have forwarded your names to Dr. Kate Hudepohl, the Chair of the University Senate, for an appointment to the University Athletics Committee. Kate has in turn recommended your appointment on behalf of the University Senate. I am pleased to accept her recommendations and officially appoint you to the University Athletics Committee.

Thank you in advance for your service to WKU in this important capacity. It is important that the academic community be well represented in policy matters related to intercollegiate athletics at WKU. The University Athletics Committee is the primary means through which that interaction occurs and necessary information is shared. The University Athletics Committee approves a broad range of athletic activities and is the guiding voice for the Faculty Athletics Representative, Dr. Craig Martin, who is on the Marketing faculty in the Gordon Ford College of Business.

I have known you both for many years and value the insight, knowledge, and passion you bring to the University. I know those values will serve you well on the University Athletics Committee. Thank you for accepting this appointment.

Gary A. Ransdell

GAR:sh

xc: /Dr. Kate Hudepohl, Chair, University Senate

Mr. Todd Stewart, Director of Athletics

Dr. Craig Martin, Faculty Athletics Representative